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Webinar series Webinar on Safe Drinking Water 

and SDGs  
On June 17, Sehgal Foundation conducted a webinar 

on Safe Drinking Water and Sustainable Development 

Goals in partnership with CAWST and UNICEF, India. 
Total registrations were 326, representing 224 

organizations from 22 countries, including 22 
academic institutes from India and abroad. The 

webinar was appreciated and generated interest about 
JalKalp, the foundation’s stainless steel water 

technology.  
 

Webinar on Distress Migration 
Sehgal Foundation conducted a webinar on June 12 

where four eminent panelists discussed potential 
threats and opportunities for the agricultural sector 

amid distress migration. Participants included 153 
attendees representing India, Bangladesh, UAE, and 

USA. The discussion recognized the need to generate 

employment in rural areas as a critical way 
forward. The agriculture sector does offer 

opportunities to effectively absorb the returning 
migrants, however a bottom-up development process 

that recaptures the varied interests and skills of the 
rural population and generates suitable employment 

locally should be sought. Policy changes are also 
critical to prevent further distress and promote rural 
livelihoods.  

Webinar presentation as part of SDG toolkit for community radios 

Pooja O. Murada, director of 
Communications, represented 

community radio Alfaz-e-Mewat 
in a webinar on SDG Toolkit for 

community radio organized by 
UNESCO and SMART on June 10. 

Joint Secretary MIB, GOI, Ms 
Neerja Shekhar, gave the special 

address. The webinar 
highlighted the work of five 

community radios including 



 
Sehgal Foundation's Alfaz-e-Mewat, FM 107.8 on SDG 3 (good health and well-

being) and SDG 6 (clean water and sanitation). 
In her presentation, she shared about how radio campaign, Fluorosis se Jung, 

addresses the issue of excess fluoride in water. The webinar was attended by 
over 100 people. 

 

In addition, Sonia Chopra, program leader, Communications also presented 
about Alfaz-e-Mewat’s experiences on airing stories for children shared by 

Katha, an NGO. The webinar organized jointly by Ideosync Media Combine 
and Katha on June 27 to learn from community radios about how can the 

stories be adapted for broadcast on radio.  
 

Webinar on Groundwater Management during 
Covid-19: Challenges and the Way Forward 

On June 5, Sehgal Foundation conducted a webinar on 
Groundwater Management during Covid-19: Challenges 

and the Way Forward to mark World Environment 
Day. The webinar discussed issues related to groundwater 

management, its challenges, and the way forward for 
sustaining water resources during Covid-19. A total of 558 

people from 22 states of India and 13 other countries 

registered for the webinar. 
 
 

 

 


